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September 23, 2024 
 
 
Gregory Hunt 
Natural Pozzolan Resources, LLC 
1308 Lake Street 
Fort Worth, TX 76102 
 
 
Re: Correspondence Following an In-Person Discussion Regarding the Status of the 
 Jansen Loadout Facility and the New Elk Mine, no. C-1981-012 
 
 
Mr. Hunt, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence. It was a pleasure meeting with you as well. We appreciate 
your diligence in the matter and your efforts to have the discussion regarding your inquiry into 
the status of the Jansen Loadout Facility. We also appreciate the information you have provided 
to us pertaining to your company’s operational plans. 
 
Please accept this letter on behalf of the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
(DRMS/Division) as a written confirmation that the Division does not have an issue with the 
proposed activities outlined in your letter, to be conducted by Natural Pozzolan Resources, LLC 
(NPR), at the Jansen Loadout Facility.  However, please be aware that there may be other 
permits or licenses that NPR will need to obtain from other government agencies to conduct 
these operations.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via email at amber.gibson@state.co.us or by phone 
at (720) 836-0967. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amber M. Gibson 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
Ec: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 Jason Musick, DRMS 
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